

The Web Marketing Association would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you once again for winning a WebAward in the 2022 WebAward Competition for Website Development. Since 1997, the annual WebAward Competition has allowed thousands of participants to receive independent evaluation of their Web development efforts in a forum that has become the Internet's premier online awards event.

This Certificate of Achievement is a physical reminder of your accomplishment and outstanding Web development efforts. It will announce to everyone who sees it your success in this year's competition.

Additional statues, plaques, trophies or certificates can be ordered to highlight your achievement. Many organizations order additional personalized awards to display in other offices, present to clients or to acknowledge and reward to individual contributors who developed your award-winning site.

This year, we also launched a collection of NFTs to commemorate your achievement. These NFT's are a first for any award program and represent the future of Web3 and the metaverse and a great way to reward individual participation in an "award-winning" website project. You can purchase your Award's NFT at <a href="https://opensea.io/collection/webawards">https://opensea.io/collection/webawards</a>

Personalized awards are a great way to remind clients or senior management of the recognition of your outstanding work by the Internet community and your value to them.

To order additional awards, please go to <a href="https://www.webaward.org/order.asp">www.webaward.org/order.asp</a>

Congratulations!

William Rice

President

Web Marketing Association